From: E Man Yeung

Sent: December 13, 2020 2:09 PM

To: Clerks Rez Ref # 4 ?'" / 9[

Subject: Fwd: Rezoning application #19 - 14 x
Bylaw # /¥4 §

Categories: Yellow Category, Public Hearing

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account
password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: EMAN YEUNG

Date: December 13, 2020 at 1:26:31 PM PST
To: clerk@burnaby.ca

Subject: Rezoning application #19 - 14

| am against above application for liquor store in said location because there are already 2 liquor
stores in the neighborhood. There is BC liquor store at SOLO district , also there is Bottle Jockey
at

Rosser/ Lougheed. They both provide plentiful retails for liquor purchase.

Sincerely
E Man Yeung



